From: Dickhut, Kathleen 
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 2:31 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Openlands event

On October 30, 2014, I attended the annual Openlands luncheon as the guest of Mary Laraia and Judith Stockdale who purchased a table.  Openlands is a land conservation organization that works in Chicago and the region.

Kathleen E. Dickhut

Deputy Commissioner

City of Chicago Department of Plannning and Development
